
Tuesday 12th December  

Dear parents/carers,  

  

Further to our previous letter on Monday 11th December regarding our new 1:1 iPad initiative and 

our subsequent family information video  

https://www.iftl.co.uk/devices/info_families/ please find attached documentation which offers 

more detail about our plans moving forward. Included within are policies, procedures, and key 

information.  

After you have read the documentation, we invite you to share with us that you have read and agree 

to the details set out and wish for the iPad to go home with your child. If you require further 

information first, you are welcome to contact the school.  

To indicate that you are happy for the iPad to go home, please follow the steps outlined below.  

Please tick the consent box on ParentPay.com, to confirm you have read and agree to the details 

outlined in the documentation shared and the statement below and wish for the iPad to go home 

with your child.  

‘I have read and agree to the details outlined in the documentation shared and wish for the iPad to 

go home with my child.’  

When you log on it will appear as IPADS on your screen.  ParentPay.com  

Kind regards  

Headteacher  

Lucy Eldridge 


